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November 28,2017
DONALD A. KLEMME

Director

Littleton City Council
Mayor Debbie Brinkman
2255 West Berry Avenue
Littleton, CO 80120

Dear Mayor Beckman:

Each year, the Arapahoe County Board of County Commissioners reviews and approves the membership of
the Arapahoe County Community Corrections Board (ACCCB).

The bylaws of the ACCCB give the Littleton City Council the authority to recommend a representative
from the City of Littleton to serve on the ACCCB. Linda Suttle, Victim Services Coordinator for the
Littleton Police Department, has served on the ACCCB since June 17,2008. Ms. Suttle is currently the
Chair of the Board and is the only member on the Board with a background in victims' issues.

The City of Littleton has always been a valued member of the ACCCB, recognizing and understanding the
needs of the criminal justice system, local government, and community. Please send your recommendation
for the representative of the City of Littleton to the Arapahoe County Board of County Commissioners via
my office as soon as possible. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

We thank the City of Littleton for its continued support of the ACCCB.

Sincerely,

;t&L
Brad Kamby
Judicial Services Division Manager

cc: Don Klemme, Director of the Arapahoe County Community Resources Department
Mark J. Relph, Littleton City Manager
Doug Stephens, Chief of Police, Littleton Police Department
Linda Suttle, Victim Assistance Coordinator, Littleton Police Department
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Enhancing your quality of life through exceptional delivery of services and efficient use of public funds.


